

Clinton Rotarians cut the ribbon to dedicate the refurbished Eagle Point Lodge – a \$1 million project which they spearheaded.

Rotarians celebrating non-stop at Clinton!



The refurbished Eagle Point Lodge.



Jim Dobbyn (I) hands club leadership to Jim Bruhn.



The back entrance of the lodge (above) and new stone wall (right) overlook the mile-wide Mississippi River.

By Jennifer Graf/Clinton

Club Publicity Chair

The Rotary Club of Clinton has been celebrating non-stop!

Recently, we held the ribbon cutting of our magnificent 100-year anniversary project – refurbishing the Eagle Point Lodge. In conjunction with this event, we hosted the traditional "passing of the gavel" from our club president, Jim Dobbyn, to our newly elected 2016-2017 club president, Jim Bruhn.

Injecting some new ideas for our club, president Bruhn has established a quarterly evening meeting in lieu of our Monday luncheon,

beginning in September. On Sept. 26, our club is not only honored to host District Governor Chris Knapp and his wife, Vernette, as our luncheon speaker, but prior to our luncheon, local news affiliate, KWQC-TV, will be taping a feature news segment on our Eagle Point Lodge project.

Project chairman Dee Willoughby and past president Libby Goodman will be on hand with president Jim Bruhn to describe the many changes and enhancements made possible by this project. District Governor Knapp and his wife will be given a tour of the Clinton community highlighting the various projects the Rotary Club of Clinton has provided.



Jim Bruhn

Great things happening in Clinton with our Rotary Club of Clinton!

